
The Government Employee Pension Fund (GEPF) is the largest fund in Africa, 
with more than 1.2 Million active members and around 440 000 pensioners and 
beneficiaries with assets worth R2.1 trillion. The GEPF has the Government 
Employees Pension Ombud (GEPO) as its voluntary complaints handling 
mechanism established by the Board of Trustees of the GEPF. The GEPO is 
currently looking for individual/s with the relevant qualifications to fill the 
internship roles as contained below:

To apply, please email your CV not longer than 2 pages indicating your undergraduate 
average mark, ID Copy, transcript(s)/academic record to: info@oceanahrp.co.za 
indicating on the subject line (Application: GEPO Administration-Internship).

Enquiries may be made to: Sibongile Tutu, e-mail: sibongile@oceanahrp.co.za

The GEPF is an equal opportunity employer, committed to employment equity in the 
organization.

A detailed explanation of the programme is available on the following website: www.
gepf.co.za and www.gepo.co.za

The closing date is: 06th September 2022.

No late applications will be considered. Communication will be made to shortlisted 
applicants only.

GEPFuture Internship Programme

Discipline Requirements

ADMINISTRATIVE 
ASSISTANT 
INTERNS (3 
POSTS)

• FET college student with N6 or University of Technology 
with S4 qualification in Administration or Business related 
courses, requiring work experience to graduate.

•  Must have no work experience relevant to their qualification.
• South African Citizens between the ages of 18 and 35 years.
• Average of 60% and above on studies.
• Must be willing to work from Pretoria.


